
Dear Parents, 

 

We ardently believe that developing a social conscience lies at the very heart of education. Our 

students have spearheaded many successful donation drives.  

As Delhi witnesses a severe cold wave, our Interact Club students have once again launched the 

noble campaign “Spread Warmth, Save lives”. 

*We urge you to come forward and donate New Woolen clothes, sweaters, shawls, jackets, 

coats, socks and blankets/quilts etc. * 

The clothes and blankets should be new/unused.  

Your valuable contribution will be pivotal in saving the lives of many underprivileged people 

who are braving the biting cold without any shelter. 

Our students have placed collection boxes at the school gate. We request you to make this 

campaign a resounding success and ensure no life is lost. 

 

Regards 

 

(Suruchi Gandhi) 

 Principal 


